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Cleaning day on Sunday 

On Sunday the 9th of May we have the 

spring cleaning day. Like the previous two 

occasions, there will be no coffee due to the 

current situation, we hope to be able to 

resume it in the autumn. 

Containers for rubbish (not hazardous) will 

be in the middle of the association between 

10:00 and 13:00. 

Parts of the board will be available for 

questions.  

Detailed information is posted in the 

stairwells. 

 
 

New playground outside 107–111 
The playground outside Sorögatan 107–111 

requires refurbishment. Soon, the work of 

demolishing the existing one will begin and 

then be followed by the installation of new 

play equipment. Meanwhile, it can be a bit 

messy on the spot. 

 

Annual General Meeting 
The board still hopes to be able to hold the 

annual general meeting on Thursday 17 

June. We follow the development closely to 

be able to carry out the general meeting 

safely and correctly. We have planned an 

extra board meeting to be able to postpone 

the meeting if necessary. If the general 

meeting is postponed, a new 

announcement will be sent out to you with a 

new date according to the by-laws. 

 

 
Cleaning in bicycle sheds 

In connection with the cleaning day, we will 

carry out a cleaning among the bikes in the 

bike sheds. We have marked each bike with 

a note, that note needs to be removed 

before the 9th of May for the bike to 

remain in the shed. 

 

Solo pass in the laundry room 
During the pandemic, we have identified a 

desire not to have to share a laundry room 

due to the risk of infection. We should have 

addressed this earlier, but now we have 

finally found a solution. 

On weekdays, machines 4-5 will not be 

bookable for the first three wash sessions in 

the 57's laundry room. That goes for these 

sessions: 

• 7: 00-09: 30 

• 09: 30-12: 00 

• 12: 00-14: 30 

This applies from last week until July 2nd. If 

the infection situation does not improve, the 

measure can be extended. 

The solution is a compromise between 

offering the opportunity to wash yourself 

and not removing too many wash sessions.. 

http://www.fano.se/

